
Geri Vogt 
QED Engineering, Inc. 
6301 Bandel Road N.W. 
Suite 301 

March 29, 2000 

Rochester, MN 55901 

Re: ~0 Grand Meadow (Ordinance No. 4.08; 2.5 acres) 
OA-675 & OA-675-1 Grand Meadow/Grand Meadow Township 

(Joint Agreement; 12 acres) 

Dear Ms. Vogt: 

The Director of the Office of Strategic and Long Range Planning has granted the 
petitioner's request for withdrawal of the petition in A-6200, and transfer of the filing fee 
from A-6200 to the orderly annexation file OA-675/0A-675-1. Therefore, A-6200 is 
closed and no further action will be taken on that file. 

If you have any questions, please contact this office. 

CMS:sjh 

Sincerely, 

Office of Strategic and Long Range Planning 

Christine M. Scotillo 
Executive Director 
Municipal Boundary Adjustments 

cc: Gloria Olson, Grand Meadow City Clerk 
lla Johnson, Grand Meadow Township Clerk 

Everybody Counts! Answer the Census! 


